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NMDOT Public Meeting to Discuss 
Future of US 285 from Loving to New Mexico/Texas State Line in 

Eddy County 
 
Loving – The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) is hosting a public meeting to 
discuss future improvements needed on US 285 from Loving to New Mexico/Texas State Line.  The 
meeting will take place: 

• Loving, NM, Loving High School - Lecture Hall, 602 South 6th Street, Wednesday, May 17th 
from 5:30pm – 7:30pm 
 

Currently, NMDOT is performing a Phase 1 A/B study.  This study will evaluate practical preservation, 
operational and capacity improvement options, and identify roadway segments for potential future 
projects.   
 
Public input is encouraged and will play a vital role in project decisions, from conception to completion.  
NMDOT is evaluating various transportation issues along the corridor, preliminary environmental 
impacts, and funding constraints.  Please bring issues, ideas and concerns to this public meeting.   
 

### 
 
Manon Arnett, Public Information Officer for the New Mexico Department of Transportation District 
Two at (575) 637-7210 (office) or manon.arnett@state.nm.us. 
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